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NOTICE OF BENCH REQUEST 

(Due by Monday, July 15, 2013) 

 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, 

Inc., Docket UE-130617 

 

The Commission seeks the following information from Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (PSE), 

in the form of a bench request. 

 

BENCH REQUEST NO. 1: 

 

On July 2, 2013, PSE filed supplemental testimony and exhibits to its power cost only 

rate case request.  This supplement appears to change PSE’s original rate decrease to a 

rate increase, implicating the noticing provisions contained within WAC 480-90-194 and 

the corresponding electric regulation, WAC 480-100-194.  Please provide the 

Commission with information indicating PSE’s compliance with these provisions or their 

inapplicability.    

 

Please respond to this Bench Request no later than Monday, July 15, 2013, with an 

original and seven (7) copies.  If you have any questions concerning this request, please 

contact Administrative Law Judge Marguerite E. Friedlander at 360-664-1285 or via e-

mail at mfriedla@utc.wa.gov.  

 

 

 

MARGUERITE E. FRIEDLANDER 

Administrative Law Judge 

 

cc: All Parties 
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